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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 10 'Success at GCSE Evening' on Thursday 25th September 2025 - 6:00-7:00pm 

 

I am pleased to invite you to our 'Success at GCSE Evening' event which will be held in the Main Hall on 

Thursday 25th September 2025 between 6pm and 7pm. 

 

The evening will feature a welcome by myself, followed by a presentation by Mr Saunders (Deputy 

Headteacher) which will focus on the keys to success, what effective revision looks like, useful exam tips and 

provide an insight into our comprehensive support programme your child can benefit from during their GCSE 

course. Revision guides will also be available to buy after the presentation. 

 

Parental support is essential during this crucial period, and this informative evening will offer excellent advice 

and guidance to enable you to help your child. Please sign up for a place by following this booking link before 

5pm on Tuesday 23rd September. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child on the evening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tim Milburn 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/v4kYZnihMd

